
Pamela Jones 

16707 Lakewood Drive 

Apt. 101 

Tinley Park, IL. 60477 

(708) 429-0163 

pamery217@sbcglobal.net  

Thursday, July 17, 2014 

Dr. Denean Adams, Superintendent 

Harvey School District 152 

16001 Lincoln Avenue 

Harvey, I1 60426 

Dear Dr. Adams, 

This letter is my official notification that I am retiring from my position with Harvey 

School District 152, effective at the end of the 2016-2017 school year. In addition, I do not 

plan to teach summer school in my remaining years of employment. 

Thank you for the opportunities for professional and personal development that you have 

provided me over the years. I have enjoyed working for Harvey School District 152 and 

appreciate the support provided me during my tenure. 

While I look forward to enjoying my retirement, I will miss working for Harvey School 

District 152. 

erely, 

Pamela 
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